
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

4. RICCARTON WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 17 FEBRUARY 2004 MEETING 
 
 The Board considered the report of the Transport and Roading Committee meeting of Tuesday 

17 February 2004. 
 
 The Committee received reports on the Chappie Place traffic signal installation and two pedestrian 

crossing works, the Brynley Street roundabouts and the request to signalise the Yaldhurst Road/ 
Racecourse Road intersection. 

 
 A request from the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to seek a review of the current (Council) 

policy on resurfacing of vehicle entranceways (where there is no footpath) was supported by the 
Committee. 

 
 The Board resolved that Mike Mora be its representative at the Sustainable Transport and Utilities 

Meeting (9 March 2004) where the policy was to be reviewed. 
 
 The Committee agreed to support the placement of parking restrictions in association with the 

reconstruction of the Buchanans Road/Carmen Road intersection.  The Board’s decision is recorded in 
Clause 14 of this report. 

 
 The Board received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


